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May 26th 2020 
 
 
To:  All Residents of 21 Roslyn Road 
 
 
Re:  Parkade Cleaning           
 
Please be advised that both levels of the parkade are scheduled to be power 
swept on Friday, May 29th between the hours of 8:30am and 5:00pm. Please 
ensure your vehicles and all belongings are removed from the parkade during this 
time. 
 
Note: Any vehicle left in the parkade after 8:30am may be towed at the owner’s 
expense. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 

Sunrex Management Ltd. 


